
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor Don Keil and the Seguin City Council  

From: Kyle Kramm, Main Street and CVB Director           

Subject: Pecan Fest Street Closure 

Date:  August 29, 2016  

With the opening of Seguin Brewing at 111 West Gonzales, the Seguin Main Street 

Program recognized the opportunity to grow the festivities for Pecan Fest Heritage Days 

during the evening on Saturday, October 29.  Plans are in place to hold the Pecan Party 

and Hats Off to Juan Seguin on Saturday evening in the 100 block of East Gonzales, and 

with the brewery’s opening we are expanding the festivities to include the 100 block of 

West Gonzales.   

The Seguin Main Street Program respectfully requests the Seguin City Council’s 

permission to close the 100 block of West Gonzales on October 29, 2016 from 5:00 p.m. 

to 12:00 a.m. 


